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15 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 and Year 6 Christmas Card Fundraiser 

Over the last few weeks your child has been designing a Christmas card in their Art lessons. The Art 

department has teamed up with Art Projects for Schools to scan in your child’s design and give you the 

opportunity to buy it as a pack of quality Christmas cards and various other items or gifts.  

This project also raises valuable funds for the school and for every item that you purchase from Art Projects 

for schools approximately £1 will be raised for our school. This will be used to source materials for extra-

curricular opportunities for students throughout the school year.  

Over the next few days, your child will come home with their Christmas card design and an information 

leaflet with instructions on how to order. The deadline for orders through the APFS website is Wednesday, 

23rd November, with a dispatch date of 7th December. For any orders received after this date, the school 

will not receive any fundraising and it is not guaranteed that your order will arrive by the end of term. 

Students are to return their art works to Mrs Price in school as soon as possible, as these designs form part 

of their sketchbook work for this term. Please note that your child will only have a Christmas card design 

available to purchase if they were present in all Art lessons or chose to complete it in their own time. 

A huge well done to all students on their designs this year, they have all worked incredibly hard and have 

produced some outstanding work. 

Yours sincerely 

T Price 
Subject leader for Art 
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